
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PARKS, RECREATION, AND 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2013 – 7:00 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 

Chairman Tammy Lytle called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Those in attendance were: 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS    BOROUGH OFFICIALS 
Present      Gayle Marthers, Borough Secretary 
Tammy Lytle      Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary  
George Fisanich 
Karen DePaola 
John Hawk 
Tim Skoczen 
Absent 
Jason Jones 
Mary (Lori) Davidson 
 
 

CONSIDERATION OF THE MINUTES OF THE OCTOBER 23, 2013 MEETING 
K. DePaola moved, G. Fisanich seconded that the Committee accept the minutes of the October 
23, 2013 minutes as submitted.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
 

BOROUGH MANAGER’S REPORT 
Bicycle/Walking Trail 
No report at this time 
 

Regional Recreation Commission Update 
G. Marthers stated the Regional Recreation Commissions Ordinance was presented at the 
November Council meeting. G. Marthers also stated that David Hazlett will be posting it on the 
Borough website. 
  
July 4th Celebration Fundraiser 
G. Marthers stated that the golf tournament went very well; there were a total of 56 golfers.  The 
plan is to have the Fall Classic every year. 
 
Fairfield High School Senior Service Project – Spring 2013 
G. Marthers stated that we have two individuals who are re-mapping the walking trail and are 
planning on putting up markers at different distances.  They are designing a sign and are selling 
advertising for the bottom; donations range from $50 - $100. 
 
 

PARKS AND RECREATION 
2014 Projects 
G. Marthers stated that Mr. Robert Pyles will need to get in contact with David Baker regarding 
the Fish Derby. 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES 
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ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 7:42PM by consensus 
              
       Amanda Bell, Recording Secretary 
 


